Dixie Region SCCA General Membership Meeting
December 1, 2010

Meeting called to order by Mike Lollar at 7:30 PM

Minutes: Minutes were read by Robert Mayfield. The minutes were unanimously approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer’s report given by JK. Current balance is $9714.87.
Membership Report: 122 members.

Old Business

S. Tillman did complete the design for the t-shirt. Will be doing the toilet paper drive at this event. Please
bring toilet paper or money. Funding was approved for the t-shirt. Trophies will be available by the event.

Russ Clark is setting up the course for A vs A. Dennis Nixon, will be the go to person for SGMP.

Can leave car at the SGMP site but do so before dark. Just park in the lower lot.

Motion made to sell T-shrits for $15 or 2 for $25. Unanimously approved.

Panama City event still not occurring

Nationals — have a confirmed date with Nationals and with SGMP. Still debating on Thursday. First event as
Ft. Myers is not occurring. Need a contract from SGMP before Nationals get a contract.

Further discussion required for sponsors — T-shirts, etc. Course designer — John Thomas

Stephen Tillman will work on the t-shirt design.

New Business:

Frank Stoddard here from Steeda. Will Dixie host an autocross event in April? Pony Wars. (will be for the
camaro, mustang, and challengers) Motion made for Dixie region to host a Steeda event in April. The New
event committee will take lead on this.

Do we want to sell merchandise on the website. Tracy Ippolito will be the online merchandiser.

Stephen Seymore will chair the event for the Awards Banquet.

Voting Results: Board of Directors: Chris Yearwood, Rob Ippolito, Jamie Bell, Robert Lewis, Bryan Batchelor,
and Wilson Richardson.

RE: Mike Lollar, Asst RE: Russ Clark, Secretary: Stephen Tillman, Treasurer: Robert Mayfield.
New visitors: Robert and Ashton Glady. Richard Kessler.
For events at SGMP potential dates: Jan 9 or 30, 2011 Feb 20 or 27, 2011

Meeting adjourned at 8:18 PM



